
RESOLUTION OF APPRECIATION FOR 

ROSALIE HURLEY MAJERUS, DEPUTY DIRECTOR OF FINANCE 

WHEREAS, Rosalie Hurley Majerus has served the Commission, our client organizations and the 
communities of the Central Virginia Region for over 20 years as Deputy Director of Finance, and 

WHEREAS, Rosalie has performed her work with utmost professionalism and accuracy throughout her 
years of service from March 2001 to February 2022, and 

WHEREAS, Rosalie has maintained complex financial records for a variety of organizations such as the 
Workforce Board, Economic Development Council, Services Authority, Radio Board, Center for Advanced 
Engineering and Research, Technology Council and many countless individual grants and projects, and 

WHEREAS, Rosalie instituted new and improved processes and systems to improve operations and save 
the Commission and its employees money and resources, such as Health Savings Accounts, and 

WHEREAS, under Rosalie’s watchful care, there has never been a problem with audits or financial 
reviews where the Commission suffered a financial penalty or was obligated to repay funds, and 

WHEREAS, over her twenty-one years of service, Rosalie has become a trusted advisor and outstanding 
financial manager to the benefit of a variety of Boards and Commissions. 

NOW, THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED, that the Central Virginia Planning District Commission offers Rosalie 
Hurley Majerus our sincere thanks and appreciation for her vigilance, professionalism and trusted advice 
in maintaining the region’s financial accounts and records, and 

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED, that the Central Virginia Planning District Commission offers Rosalie this 
special tribute and commends her vision, enthusiasm, commitment, passion and leadership in service to 
the communities of the Central Virginia region and the Planning District Commission, and 

IT IS FURTHER RESOLVED, that the Central Virginia Planning District Commission instructs its Secretary to 
enter this Resolution of Appreciation into the permanent record of the organization as an expression of 
our appreciation. 

________________________________________ _______________________________________ 
Gary Christie, Executive Director Treney Tweedy, Chair 
Central Virginia Planning District Commission  Central Virginia Planning District Commission 

Date:  January 20, 2022 
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